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To keep you informed: 

Baltimore Police are currently investigating two off-campus incidents that occurred in the 
Charles Village area: 

Commercial Armed Robbery 

On January 20, 2023, at about 1:40PM, a male subject entered Motzi Bread, located at 
2801 Guilford Avenue and implied that he had a weapon. The subject demanded money 
and the employee complied. Upon taking the money, the subject departed. The subject 
was last seen running northbound on Hunter Street. 

Subject Description: male, tall, wearing a maroon hooded sweatshirt, jeans and a black 
mask 

Commercial Attempted Armed Robbery 

On January 20, 2023, at about 2:40PM, a male subject entered Orient Express, located 
at 3111 St. Paul Street and implied that he had a weapon. The subject demanded money 
and the employees did not comply. The subject subsequently departed and was last seen 
running northbound on St. Paul Street. 

Subject Description: male, 5’10”, thin, wearing a black sweatshirt, khaki pants and 
carrying a maroon and black book bag 

There were no injuries sustained in either incident. 

Homewood Public Safety would like everyone to be aware of these incidents and remind 
everyone that should you find yourself the victim of a robbery, do not resist and do not 
pursue suspects. Always remember to stay calm, listen, observe intently, surrender any 
requested property and report the crime as soon as possible. For further information and 
tips, please visit the JHU Public Safety website at https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-
services/crime-prevention-tips/.  

When observing suspicious activity, everyone is reminded to contact JHU Public Safety 
(410-516-7777) or Baltimore Police at (911) immediately.  
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